
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting – Highlights and Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

A Special Called Business Meeting was held on March 1, 2020 after an announcement was 
given from the pulpit and notice given in the church bulletin on February 22, 2020. Bro. 
Billy Compton served as moderator. The purpose of the Special Called Meeting was to vote 
“yes” or “no” to the proposal made as a motion by the 20/20 Vision Team as follows, as read 
by Josh Veatch: 

“The Vision 2020 leadership team consisting of deacons, trustees, EARF committee 
members, and three members from the church at-large, recommends that Muldraugh 

Hill Baptist Church enter into a 3-year capital campaign through the Kentucky Baptist 
Convention with Alan Witham serving as the consultant. This campaign will provid 
direction for gathering funding for projects to be completed within the church. Based 

on the church-wide survey resutls, the following are some examples of projects that 
the campaign will assist in funding:  

 Sanctuary renovations 

 Outdoor front steps repair 

 Children’s playground 

 Restroom updates 

 Comtinued parking lot updates” 
A paper ballot vote was taken by the members of the church. The “yes” votes were 74 and 
the “no” votes were 41. The motion carried by a “yes” vote of 64%. The meeting was 

suspended until the next Monthly Business Meeting that will take place on March 4, 2010.  


